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Dec. 22, 2016     [emailed to Stacie_Brown@fd.org] 
 
 
Stacie Brown 
 
 
Dear Ms. Brown: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Nov. 21, 2016. On Nov. 28 we received an addendum to your 
request. 
 
You have requested the Cairo School District Report Card data from 1985-1997. ADDENDUM: 
include years 1983 and 1984. 
 
Our Report Card data only dates back to 1998. To view 1998-present, please use the following 
link: 
http://webprod.isbe.net/ereportcard/publicsite/searchBySchool.aspx?searchby=schoolName&langu
age=english&year=2010&keyword=cairo&type=card.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Stevens 
Deputy General Counsel- Program Support 
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